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Easter 2025 was a day full of joy 
and bright moments for the children 
at the orphanage in Buhoma. They 
spent a beautiful Sunday that filled 
their hearts with happiness.  

 

There was a delicious feast 
prepared with love and the children 
enjoyed a variety of delicious food 
and refreshing drinks. The laughter 
and happy voices echoed through 
the orphanage as they enjoyed 
their meals together. For the 

children, it was an unforgettable day full of love, fellowship and delicious treats that 
they will remember for a long time to come.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


